
Memo from Oakleigh Custom Woodworks, LLC 5.17.2021 
 

Gregg,  

 

This is to answer the questions you directed to Lesa Gibson concerning the forthcoming work to 

her home. 

 

We make, inter alia, traditional wooden shutters (fixed Louvre) primarily for historic homes. 

The shutters are designed to operate and fill the opening between the exterior casings. They 

should be hinged with pintle hinges with hold backs, typically “S” hooks. 

 

I attached a photograph of the Oakleigh House and Quigley House in downtown Mobile where 

we remade the shutters that had rotted. 

 

If you have any other questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We do plan to attend the 

meeting on Thursday to answer any other questions that might arise and represent Lesa in her 

absence away from Pensacola. 

 

With kind regards, 

 
Hastings Read 
Oakleigh Custom Woodworks, LLC 
Cell (954) 817-6400 
 

 



 

 

 


